
Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees 
DRAFT MINUTES 

	
 
November 8, 2018 
 
Present:   Maureen Mann, Dana van der Bijl, Rick Druckenmiller,  
  Paul Murphy, and Tina St. Peter 
 
Meeting called to order at 8:30 am. 
 
Trustees went over the various maps of Old Center Cemetery to get a better 
understanding of how it has been laid out and utilized. 
 
Maureen reported that she spoke with Glenn Meyers regarding our trust funds.  
Jim Sullivan is out of the state.  Upon his return, we will be able to get a better 
idea of the state of our funds. 
 
The remainder of our current budget was discussed.   
 
Tina St. Peter moved that we approve up to $3,300 for cemetery fence repairs.  
Paul Murphy seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Paul and Rick will contact Mark Young next week to gather information. 
 
Paul is being interviewed by a news station this Saturday about Granite 
Cemetery for a Veteran’s Day segment. 
 
The trustees will continue to focus on Morrison Cemetery and Old Center 
Cemetery. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:17 am 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by:   
 
 
Dana van der Bijl, Secretary 


